

George W. Hudson Council #3701 49-18 Queens Blvd. Woodside NY 11377 718-446-3701

> Mariner Editor, S.K. Mike MacGowan

Monthly Meetings 2nd & 4th Tuesdays

Council Officers

Rev. Patrick J KeatingChaplain				
Gilbert GonzalezGrand Knight				
Robert Roach Deputy Grand Knight				
William R. GreyFinancial Secretary				
S.K. Frederick SuttonChancellor				
Brian FalveyRecorder				
Sean M. CumminsTreasurer				
Peter PasacritaLecturer				
John ZenkoAdvocate				
Bennett Flynn, PGKWarden				
John HouriganInside Guard				
Edward HodelInside Guard				
Lawrence FinnOutside Guard				
Francis FraserOutside Guard				
Daniel F. Guez, PGKTrustee, 1 Year				
Frank Longhitano, PGKTrustee, 2 Year				
Michael Reddington, PGKTrustee, 3 Year				

DIRECTORS

$Willie\ Grey,\ FSProgram\ Director$
James QuinnAdmissions
Mike Reddington, PGK
Nominating Committee
$Daniel\ F.\ Guez,\ PGKScholarships$
Kevin Scanlon, SrOrphan's
Brian MurrayYouth Director

Long Island Chapter Delegates

Joseph J. Abramaitis, PGK Daniel F. Guez, PGK

26th District



HUDSON MARINER

CHARITY U

UNITY FRATERNITY

PATRIOTISM

Volume 53, No. 3

"All The News That Fits We Print"

March/April 2025

Grand Knight's Message

Dear Brother Knights,

March is a time of faith, renewal, and new beginnings. We start the month with our Annual St. Patrick's Brunch on Sunday, March 2nd, a wonderful opportunity to come together in solidarity. March 5th, Ash Wednesday, marks the beginning of Lent, a season of prayer, fasting, and giving. On March 9th, the First Sunday of Lent, we are reminded to deepen our commitment to Christ. Then, on March 17th, we celebrate St. Patrick's Day, honoring the saint whose faith and missionary work continue to inspire us.

With March 20th, the first day of Spring, we welcome the season of renewal. As we move into April, we continue this transition, embracing the blooming flowers and warmer weather as signs of new life and hope.

Also, a reminder that our 20K Raffle tickets are now available! Only 1,000 tickets will be sold at \$50.00 each, with nine prizes, including a grand prize of \$20,000! The drawing will be held on Sunday, May 18th, 2025 – don't miss your chance to participate!

Let us make the most of this season by growing in faith, supporting one another, and serving our community.

God Bless,

Gilbert Gonzalez

Gilbert Gonzalez

Grand Knight

CHAPLAIN'S CORNER



Father Patrick J. Keating

Dear Brother Knights,

On March 5th we will begin our Lenten journey with Ash Wednesday. Lent is a time of preparation. Many of us are also waiting for the baseball season to begin with Opening Day. In many ways, Lent is like "Spring Training". Lent offers us the opportunity to recharge our souls and spiritual lives; and like spring training, we are called to get back to basics. The Church invites us to prepare during Lent through prayer, fasting, and almsgiving (charity).

We need to ensure that we can hear the Sacred Word of Jesus, and so we do this by preparing ourselves spiritually throughout Lent.

I pray that your Lenten Journey towards the Holy Season of Easter may be a blessed time. Also, I wish to extend my greetings to you for a Happy Saint Patrick's Day and A Happy Saint Joseph's Day. May the example of Venerable Michael McGivney continue to guide the work of our council. Please know that you and your family are in my daily prayers.

In Christ,

Father Patrick J. Keating







Please pray for the sick and deceased of George W. Hudson Council



SICK OF THE COUNCIL

MICHAEL REDDINGTON, PGK

JAMES BRUSINI

WILLIAM KEATING, FATHER OF REV. PATRICK J. KEATING

DECEASED OF THE COUNCIL ROBERT F. MCKIBBEN (HOT DOG) PATRICK FINN, BROTHER OF LARRY FINN



Patrick Keane Field Agent 718-300-0810 Patrick Keane @Kofc.org





DO GOODGIVE BACK!



Knights Gear supports KofC Charities with a donation from each and every purchase made on Knights Gear!





WEDNESDAY, MARCH 5, 2025 TUESDAY, MARCH 11, 2025 MONDAY, MARCH 17, 2025 TUESDAY, MARCH 25, 2025 SATURDAY, APRIL 19, 2025

TUESDAY, APRIL 8, 2025 TUESDAY, APRIL 22, 2025 SUNDAY, MAY 11, 2025 TUESDAY, MAY 13, 2025 SUNDAY, MAY 18, 2025 MONDAY, MAY 26, 2025 TUESDAY, MAY 27, 2025 ASH WEDNESDAY, START OF LENT
MONTHLY LECTURER MEETING 8PM
ST. PATRICK'S DAY
MONTHLY GENERAL MEETING
THE EDDIE A MEMORIAL "KNIGHT" AT THE
RACES—DOORS OPEN 1:15PM, 1ST RACE 2PM
MONTHLY LECTURER MEETING 8PM
MONTHLY GENERAL MEETING 8PM
MOTHER'S DAY
MONTHLY LECTURER MEETING 8PM
20K DRAWING COCKTAILS 2PM-4PM, DRAWING 3PM
MEMORIAL DAY HOLIDAY
MONTHLY GENERAL MEETING 8PM



100 to One



,				╲
	5	JANUARY WINNERS	5	
	2	President #91,200 Votes	2	
\	\mathbf{O}	Vice President #52500 Votes	5	1
′		Secretary #17300 Votes	$ \tilde{\infty} $	\
	$\mathbf{\omega}$		∞	
	ω	Council500 Votes	ω	

/				
	52	FEBRUARY WINNERS	52	
	0	President #271,200 Votes	0	
)	S	Vice President #15500 Votes	ω	(
	∞	Secretary #92300 Votes	$ \infty $	
	83	Council500 Votes	$\frac{3}{3}$	
\	<u> </u>			

If paying by check please mark what month you are paying for.

Thank you, Billy Quinn

2025 MEMBERSHIP DUES NOTICES

The dues notices will be going out mid November via email and then via U.S.P.S. Please be prompt in returning your payment and if you have any questions or concerns please contact me at (347) 733-4653

Electronic payments can be made to 3701FS@gmail.com using Zelle, Venmo and PayPal.

Thank you, William R. Grey, Financial Secretary









HUDSON COUNCIL



20K DRAWING

Drawing is
Sunday, May 18, 2025
Cocktail Party
2:00pm to 4:00pm
Drawing at 3:00pm

Tickets are available, if you are interested in getting tickets, please call the Council (718) 446-3701

Bill Quinn, Chairman



HUDSON COUNCIL 3701











We are looking for members to get more involved at Hudson's events and activities. Even more important to come up with new ideas / events that you would like to see happen, such as:

Radio Bingo, Movie Nights, Barn Dance, Sip-n-Paint Night, Comedy Night, Trivia Night, Day Trips, etc.

This is YOUR council. I want to hear your ideas and what you want to see at Hudson.

Remember there are NO Bad Ideas, but having NO Ideas at all is Bad!



HUDSON COUNCIL EVENT



THE EDDIE A MEMORIAL

"KNIGHT" AT THE RACES



Saturday, April 19th First Race @ 2 PM

Doors open at 1:15 pm



\$20 Admission (free with purchase of horse)





** BEER & FOOD INCLUDED **

** CASH BAR AVAILABLE **

** 50/50 RAFFLES**

ALSO AVAILABLE:



(Admission for 1, Name a Horse, \$50 for Win)





For Details Contact

- * WILLIE GREY (347-733-4653) *
- * MIKE MOORE (917-520-8641) *

OR CALL THE KNIGHTS 718-446-3701





HUDSON COUNCIL'S



"VALENTINE'S DANCE"

















HUDSON MARINER

100 TO ONE CLUB

There are some 100 to One boxes open. It is \$25 per month and 3 chances to win each month.

1st Prize—\$1200

2nd Prize—\$500

3rd Prize—\$300

Council—\$500

This is one of our many fundraisers that keep Hudson council strong. So please reach out to Willie Grey 347-733-4653 for your box. Lets get involved if you are not already.